

August 20, 2014

UNIVERSITY LEADERSHIP

Dear Colleagues:

Effective July 1, 2014, the new campus-wide minimum gift required to establish an endowed chair, as defined by the University of California Policy on Endowed Chairs and Professorships, APM-191, is \$2,000,000.

Individual schools may set higher minimum gift levels when appropriate, based on their academic needs. The School of Medicine and our other professional schools in particular are encouraged to establish higher minimum levels.

Sincerely,

Howard Gillman, Ph.D.

Interim Chancellor

cc: Vice Provost Killackey Vice Chancellor Leet Senior Assistant Vice Chancellor Rahn Director Brenner